
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Status Update 

• The Department of Agriculture and Water Resources has released an Industry Advice Notice reminding 

industry that registrations of foreign food facilities exporting to the Republic of Korea must be renewed 

every two years.   

2. Further Information  

• For full details, click here to view the DAWR Industry Advice Notice.  

 

  

 

  Notice 10 of 2018  •  17 April 2018 

 

 

 

TOPIC: Plant Export Operations – Republic of Korea – Special Act on Imported Food 

Safety Management – Renewal of online registration for food facilities   

DISTRIBUTION: GTA Members – primary contact list. Please circulate to all appropriate internal parties. 
 

 

http://www.agriculture.gov.au/export/controlled-goods/plants-plant-products/ian/2018/2018-10

